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I am writing to voice my support for the Anti Tenant Harassment Ordinance. I rent in a building 
in Fairfax Village which was recently bought by developers. We have already begun a stressful 
process of being harassed to leave our building. I know this is an epidemic all over Los Angeles 
that greatly correlates with the homelessness crisis. Thank you for your efforts to combat this 
vital problem.

Adam Silver
438 N Vista Street
Los Angeles, CA 90036
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